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North-South Corridor
Darlington Upgrade Project 

Temporary closure of Riverside Drive, Bedford Park




As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, sewer relocation works will be undertaken on Riverside Drive, between Main South Road and Penfold Street.

To safely facilitate these works, Riverside Drive will be temporarily closed between Tuesday 7 March 2017 to Monday 13 March 2017.

Key activities:
· Excavation in the road and trenching for pipework.
· Installation of precast elements for sewer inspection pit.
· Installation of sewer pipework.
· Backfill of excavation to reinstate the paving.

Excavator, trucks, cranes, and other construction equipment will be used to perform these works. 

Traffic Management: 
· Signage will be in place to alert motorists to the alternate access arrangements via Franklin Avenue and Richard Street.
· Pedestrian access will be maintained on Main South Road and Penfold Street. The northern footpath of Riverside Drive between Main South Road and Penfold Street will be temporarily closed.
· Access to properties will be maintained.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Lane and speed restrictions will apply on Main South Road, Penfold Street and Riverside Drive in the vicinity of the works.

Works will be managed to minimise disturbance to local residents however some noise can be expected. 

Richard Street will be re-opened for the duration of these works.

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 759 334 or email: dpti.darlington@sa.gov.au

Kind Regards,
Darlington Upgrade Project Team 
2 March 2017
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